

Sister Cities Committee

CHAIR Alderman Joe Davis, Sr.

MEMBERS

Al Durtka, Charles Vang, Oscar Tovar, Tiffany Barta



City Hall, 200 E. Wells St., Milwaukee, WI 53202 | (414) 286-2221 | Fax (414) 286-3456 | www.milwaukee.gov/sistercities

November 23, 2015

Pan-African Community Association Attn: Peter Akubeze, Fessahaye Mebrahtu 4063 N. 64th St., Unit A Milwaukee, WI 53216

Kenyans in Milwaukee, Inc. Attn: Samuel Jackoyo 8317 W. Herbert Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Re: Sister City Relationship between the City of Milwaukee and County of Bomet, Kenya

Dear PACA and Kenyans in Milwaukee,

Congratulations! This is notification that the sister city relationship between the City of Milwaukee and the County of Bomet is now official as a result of a sister city relationship agreement being signed by Mayor Tom Barrett from the City of Milwaukee and Governor H.E. Isaac Ruto from the County of Bomet on November 23, 2015 during a signing ceremony at City Hall for which you were present. The sister city relationship is valid for five years from the date of the signed agreement and will expire on November 23, 2020.

Please note that an annual report must be submitted every year to the City of Milwaukee Sister City Committee within 30 days following the anniversary of the date on which the mayor signed the resolution establishing a sister city relationship. The anniversary date of the sister city relationship with the County of Bomet is July 30th. Therefore, please submit an annual report to our office regarding the sister city relationship by August 29, 2015.

We look forward to maintaining this sister city relationship with you. The City of Milwaukee is a member of Sister Cities International and adheres to its policies and procedures in reviewing and maintaining relationships. We believe a limited number of such relationships are beneficial to cultural, economic, and educational growth and development for all involved.

If you have any questions, please contact the Staff Assistant to the Committee, Chris Lee, at 414-286-2232, or clee@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely,

Ald Je Davis, Sr., Chair Sister Cties Committee

Enclosure